



JERRY COUNIHAN

President

MRS. M. J. COUNIHAN

Sponsor

## SENIOR CLASS OFFICERS

## FELLOW CLASSMATES

The time has drawn near for us to bid farewell to this school. The years we have been here have really and truly gone by too fast. We have gained many friends and have met many challenges, but there are still more to come as we leave this institution. If we use the knowledge we have gained correctly, these new feats will fall into place easier than you had hoped. As we go our separate ways we will have many memories to take with us of the years we have spent together. Though most of us may never see each other again, I would like to wish you all the best of luck.

Sincerely,

JERRY COUNIHAN.

JAMES NEWTON Vice-President

LEARNED HOFFMAN Secretary

JIMMY SEIGNIOUS Treasurer





